تم تحميل هذا الملف من موقع المناهج الإمار اتية





أسئلة اختبار مراجعة في الوحدة الأولى

موقع المناهج ← المناهج الإماراتية ← الصف السابع ← لغة انجليزية ← الفصل الأول ← ملفات متنوعة ← الملف

تاريخ إضافة الملف على موقع المناهج: 07-10-2024 20:41:38

ملفات ا كتب للمعلم ا كتب للطالب ا اختبارات الكترونية ا اختبارات ا حلول ا عروض بوربوينت ا أوراق عمل منهج انجليزي ا ملخصات وتقارير ا مذكرات وبنوك ا الامتحان النهائي ا للمدرس

المزيد من مادة لغة انجليزية:

إعداد: مدرسة المجد النموذجية

التواصل الاجتماعي بحسب الصف السابع











صفحة المناهج الإماراتية على فيسببوك

الرياضيات

اللغة الانجليزية

اللغة العربية

التربية الاسلامية

المواد على تلغرام



الفرع المدرسي 1 - النطاق 3 مدرسة المجد النموذجية للحلقة الثانية – بنين



Name: Date: 26/9 /2024	Grade: 7 Section:	20
	Unit 1 Boyision- Torm 1(2024-2025)	

Read the texts then choose the correct answer:

Hello everyone! My name is Lucy and this is my beloved grandfather! His name is Tim and he is my best friend. My grandfather is sixty-four years old and he is retired now, so he has plenty of time to be and play with me. I love him very much and I know he loves me too. We usually spend a lot of time together.

He is a widow and he lives with me, my father, my mother and my brother Kevin. We live in a big house in Fort Collins, Colorado. My grandfather is a very tall and strong man! Can you see me on his shoulders in this picture? He is really strong! My grandfather is a patient and caring man and sometimes I think he is a magician. He's always guessing what I want to do or to eat or what I feel inside!... When I am sad, he always makes me laugh with his funny faces. He puts me on his shoulders, he tells me many stories (I know they are imaginary, but I pretend they are real!), he even sings for me!

Everyday my grandfather Tim prepares my breakfast, he drives me school and picks me up at the end of classes, he helps me with my school work, he takes me to the swimming-pool, he plays chess with me and he counts the stars with me. You know, my grandfather is the only grown-up I know who truly understands me. I love him very much!

ChooseA,B or C to answer the questions below

1.	Who is Tim? He is		C) grandfather and best friend	
2	A) grandfather	grandfather? He is	, C	
۷.		_		
	A)forty four		C)forty six	
3.	Who is Kevin? He	is Lucy's		
	A)brother	B) father	C)father's brother	
4.	Where does Lucy li	ve? She lives		
	A) Parise	B) Canada	C) Colorado	
5.	How does Lucy go	to school? She goes	by	
	A)car	B) bus	C)metro	
6.	Lucy spends most of	of her time with her		
	A)mother	B) father	C)grandfather	



الفرع المدرسي 1 - النطاق 3 مدرسة المجد النموذجية للحلقة الثانية – بنين



A Trip to Dubai

Last weekend, Fatima's family went to Dubai for two days. It was very hot and humid. There was a lot of traffic! The weather report gave a warning of extreme weather. There was going to be a sandstorm. Sandstorms are dangerous so they stayed in the hotel all day. The next day, they went to many places. First, they took a taxi to one of the most famous landmarks in the world - the Burj Khalifa. It is the tallest building in the world. You can't walk up the stairs so they took the lift to the top. It's a bit scary and you have to be brave! They saw famous buildings. They thought the view was wonderful from the top of Burj Khalifa. Afterwards, they went to the Dubai Wildlife Park. They saw a lot of animals there. They saw lions, monkeys, elephants and giraffes. At the end of the day, they took a bus to the beach. They had dinner on the beach and saw some turtles in the water. They are the most beautiful creatures. The family had a wonderful time in Dubai. Mark(s): 33/3 Part 1. Read about a trip to Dubai.

For questions 1 - 5, choose the correct answer A, B or C.

- 1. Why did the family stay inside the hotel on the first day?
- A There was a sandstorm
- B It was too hot and humid.
- C There was dangerous traffic.
- 2. What did the family think of the view at the top of Burj Khalifa?
- A It was scary.
- B It was famous
- C It was amazing.
- 3. Where did the family see turtles?
- A in the water
- B at the park
- C on the beach sand
- 4. Where are all the places the family went?
- A Dubai Wildlife Park and the Burj Khalifa
- B the Burj Khalifa, the wildlife park and the beach
- C the tallest building in the world
- 5. What is the writer describing?
- A A boring weekend in Dubai.
- B A dangerous weekend in Dubai.
- C An enjoyable weekend in Dubai.



الفرع المدرسي 1 - النطاق 3 مدرسة المجد النموذجية للحلقة الثانية – بنين



B-Read the following passage and then answer the questions below:

A — Thailand

In Thailand, we don't hug or kiss each other when we meet. We greet friends and colleagues with 'wai'. Wai is a gesture. A wai can mean "Hello," "Thank you," "I'm sorry," or "Goodbye." You put your hands together and bow your head while looking down. The tips of your thumbs should touch your chin for a friend and your nose for someone older than you. The higher your hands, the more respect you show. Not returning someone's wai is rude. However, today younger people usually wave and even hug their friends.

B — Japan

In Japan, the formal way to greet each other is by bowing. Foreign visitors can shake hands and bow their head a little when they meet, or just nod their head. The bow is quick, you don't smile and there is little, or no, eye contact. In a conversation, when you are listening to a Japanese person, it is important to nod your head. This shows that you are listening and that you understand the speaker. When you wave your hand in front of your face, it means 'no' or 'I don't know'. Don't stand too close to the other person and never touch or hug them.

C — New Zealand

In New Zealand, the formal way to greet each other is by shaking hands and smiling. You should use a New Zealander's surname and not their first name, until the person suggests it. When greeting a New Zealand Maori, it is important to touch your nose and forehead to the other person's, and shake their hand. This is called 'hongi' and it shows that you understand and respect the Maori culture. When in conversation with a Maori, never say negative things about New Zealand or its people. Treat everyone with respect.

Choose the correct answer:

4	WW71	•	4 1	•	• •	0 41	4 40
	What	IC	tha	main	Idaa	of the	tovty

- a. The different ways people greet each other in 3 countries
- b. The importance of being respectful of other cultures.
- c. The importance of learning about other cultures.

2. What is the purpose of the text?

- a. To connect with readers and build a friendship.
- b. To persuade readers to travel to Thailand, Japan, and New Zealand.
- d

c. To inform reader	s about the cultural of greeting	people in different parts of the world
3. In which country	do you and your friend touch	n noses and foreheads? In
a.Thailand	b. New Zealand	c. Japan
4. What is the form	al way to greet each other in J	Japan?
a. Waving	b. Shaking hands	c. Bowing
5. In which country	do you nod to show you are l	istening? In
a.Thailand	b. New Zealand	c. Japan
6. In which country	do people usually shake hand	ds when they meet? In

a.Thailand

b. New Zealand

c. Japan



الفرع المدرسي 1 - النطاق 3 مدرسة المجد النموذجية للحلقة الثانية – بنين



7. What is the trad	litional Maori	greeting?		
a. Shaking hands	b. Hong	i		c. Bowing
8. In which country is there a gesture that has many meanings? In				
a.Thailand	_	Zealand	-	c. Japan
9.Where do you pu	it vour hands	together wh	en vou bov	•
a.Thailand	-	v Zealand	•	c. Japan
10 What is the for	mal way to gre	et each oth	er in Thaila	and?
a. Hugging	b. Wa	i		c. Kissing
Sylvia				C
Read the letter again	and choose word	ls and phrase	s which mear	<u>1:</u>
1. What is the main i				_
A. Sylvia is telling N	lahla about her sc	hool, hobbies,	and family.	
B. Sylvia is writing to				
C. Sylvia is writing to				
D. Sylvia is writing to		about her hob	bies and fami	ıly.
2. What is the purpos				
A. To inform Nahla a				
B. To persuade Nahla				
C. To entertain Nahla		•		
D. To connect with N				
3. What is Sylvia's fa A. Maths		C. Scie		D. History
4. What is one of Sylv	B. English	C. Scie	lice	D. History
A. Watching cartoons	via s nobbles:	B. Coo	kina	
C. Doing crossword pu	177les		ding adventur	re novels
5. What did Sylvia do			_	
A. She helped out at the	_			t forest creatures.
C. She learned how to			built a shelte	
6. Designed and built r	•			
a. old	b. modern	c. young	d. 1	tall
7. Things you do in you	r free time are_			
a. hobbies	b. penpal	c. wheelcl	nair d. j	play
8. Stories with a lot of	action are called			
a. operation	b. penpal	c. wheelch	air d. a	adventure novels
O. A short journey is				
a. operation	b. penpal	c. trip		white-water rafting
10. Making somewhere	_			
a. operation	b. shelter	c. wheelch	air d.	white-water rafting



الفرع المدرسي 1 - النطاق 3 مدرسة المجد النموذجية للحلقة الثانية – بنين



Writing

Write about a special day in your family (Wr	ite 5 sentences) (5m)
e a plan about the ways people greet each otl	her in the UAE. You should write: (5m)
ahi	
	6/12
	2024
<u></u>	
	46



الفرع المدرسي 1 - النطاق 3 مدرسة المجد النموذجية للحلقة الثانية – بنين



- Write about the oldest person in your family (Write 5 sentences) (5m)		
Write a plan about a time in the year when you give	re and receive gifts. You should write: (5m)	
2211	Po.	
	90//h	
- 000E		
2020	2027	
<u> </u>		
	1:0	